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The week of July 23 through the 30th of 2021 the Greenon FFA members presented their SAE

projects at the Clark County Fair.  Our members showed and displayed their SAE's at the fair

which they have been working on for many months to make sure projects are fair ready. SAE’s

are supervised agricultural experiences and are one of the biggest things ffa members are

expected to do and participate in when in this program. The projects students show and or

present can range from a garden or livestock. The chapter members are expected to follow the

fair rules the fair board sends out every year. Greenon FFA chapter members are expected to be

considerate and helpful to members in our  chapter and other chapters.


